
We encourage you to share this information with appropriate members of your staff. 

AmeriHealth HMO, Inc. 

PROVIDER BULLETIN 
#14-2017 

TO: Participating Direct Ship Drug Program vendors that provide covered 
services to AmeriHealth Pennsylvania members 

FROM: Daniel Brown  
Director, Provider Reimbursement 

DATE: August 30, 2017 

SUBJECT: Direct Ship Drug Program fee schedule 

We are sending this bulletin to notify you that AmeriHealth HMO, Inc. is updating its 
reimbursement rates for Direct Ship Drug Program vendors effective for dates of service on 
or after October 1, 2017. Codes and rates have been updated in accordance with your 
Provider Agreement. Attached for your reference is the updated fee schedule.  

Please note that coverage for Direct Ship Drug Program services is determined by the 
member’s benefits program and eligibility.  

CPT copyright 2016 American Medical Association. All rights reserved. CPT is a registered trademark of the 
American Medical Association.  



For a copy of the Direct Ship Drug Program fee schedule, please contact our contracting department.
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